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Halloween Notice 
 

 
Students are permitted to wear Halloween costumes at school on Thursday, Oct. 31, 

but are not required to do so.  We ask everyone to keep in mind that we want this to 

be an enjoyable day for all students, so we ask that costumes be suitable to an 

elementary school environment where children as young as 4 years old are present.  

Please remember that we do go outside for recess and lunch play time.  Students may 

want to bring a change of clothes to keep their costumes safe.  Students will also need 

to remember to take all parts of their costumes home at the end of the day. 

 

To keep everyone safe, we ask students to leave items that resemble weapons at 

home.  Wearing masks inside the school will be allowed as long as they are non-

violent in nature.  Masks are not to be worn outside. 

 

Not all classes will have a Halloween party.  Please check with your child’s teacher 

before sending treats to school this day.  If you are bringing treats, please remember 

that we are a nut aware school and all treats should be peanut and tree nut free. 

 

We look forward to a fun day for all of our students.  Please see your child’s teacher 

if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

The North Ridge Staff 
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